STARS NEWS

Join Us for the STARS Summer Fair! Saturday, July 6th. From 12pm to 3pm.

Get ready for a fun-filled day for the whole school community (children, families, staff) at the
annual STARS Summer Fair! We'll have an obstacle bouncy castle, delicious food and drinks, a
raffle with exciting prizes, and much more! This event helps raise funds for important school
activities.

The STARS team are currently working hard on preparations but we can’t do it without your
help!

We would love donations of the following;
* Bottles of wine (please make sure these are handed into the school office) - WATER OR
WINE STALL
* Filled jars - please fill with anything that children might enjoy (sweets, Lego, hair
accessories, toiietries) - JAM JAR TOMBOLA (can be left in the boxes outside the school
gates)
* Any second hand, good quality uniform - UNIFORM STALL (can be left in the boxes
outside the school gates)
Good quality, clean soft toys - TEDDY TOMBOLA (can be left in thd boxes outside the
schicol gates)
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All donations can be sent into the school from Wednesday 12th June.

We're alzo looking for enthusiastic volunteers to help run stalls, plus amazing bakers to
donate delicious treats, creative artists for face painting, and talented performers, singers, or
bands to entertain the crowd! Please let a member of the STARS team know if you are able to
help or drop us an email at abbotsriptonschool@gmail.com



